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June 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian

A Level Photography

I am writing with information about the A Level Photography course in year 10. An extensive range of 2D
and 3D artist materials are provided by the Art Department during lessons to create a broad and exciting
course. We have a newly installed photography suite for students to use, including nine Canon DSLR
cameras, and four film SLR cameras for experimentation. Of course, if students would like to use their
own cameras we encourage this, as they will gain confidence using technical functions through regular
use. All photos will be managed through ‘Google Docs’ therefore students will need access to a smart
phone capable of using the Google Docs application, unless students have regular access to their own
DSLR camera and computer at home.

We will be providing students with an SD card for use with the DSLR cameras during lesson time. It is
not essential to, but if you would like to purchase one for your child, please follow the web link below to
see the type of memory card that is compatible with the school's cameras, please also see the photo
shown below. Please note that this should have a memory of 16gb or higher.

https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B0143RTB1E/ref=twister_B07LGMCKJN?_encoding=UTF8&th=1

I look forward to welcoming your child to A Level Photography this year.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Brixey
Acting Head of Art and Photography

https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B0143RTB1E/ref=twister_B07LGMCKJN?_encoding=UTF8&th=1

